
Dear WACOSA Board,

I recommend that Matt DesJardins be appointed Director on the WACOSA Board serving on the
Marketing Committee.

Matt DesJardins graduated from St. John’s University with a Bachelor’s degree in Business
Administration and Management. Matt is currently the Vice President of Eich Motor Companies.

Matt is a community advocate of the greater St. Cloud area with interest in improving the lives of
people in this area. His strong background in marketing, sales, and leadership will pair well with
his passion to serve people of all abilities as a WACOSA board member. Matt has volunteered
as a non-board member on the Marketing Committee for a year and as committee chair I greatly
value his dedication and input.

I hope you will consider Matt DesJardins as a Board member for WACOSA.

Sincerely,
Laura Krueger


